工

R. O. No. 128 - 21 - 22. By CITY CLERK. February 21, 2022.

Submitting a communication from Harbor Café, LLC requesting an encroachment on a portion of 340/342 South Pier Drive to build an outdoor seating deck.

CalyPlan

CITY	CLERK	

Harbor Café, LLC 342 South Pier Drive Sheboygan, WI 53081

November 23, 2021

Mayor Ryan Sorenson City of Sheboygan Common Council City Hall 828 Center Avenue, Suite 300 Sheboygan, WI 53081

Dear Mayor Sorenson and the City of Sheboygan Common Council,

Thank you for approving the conditional use of my property located at 342 South Pier Drive for the establishment and operation of Harbor Café, LLC, an independent coffeehouse café.

I am writing to request your consideration for an encroachment to build an outdoor seating deck. I believe one reason Sheboygan is such a special place is the beautiful atmosphere along Lake Michigan and the Sheboygan River surrounding the South Pier District. I'm grateful to have the opportunity to open an establishment in the heart of this environment and would love to share it with all patrons and passersby. In order to fully appreciate the location, I would like to ask the Mayor's Office and the Common Council for permission and approval to build an outdoor seating deck on the north side of the 342 South Pier Drive property along the Sheboygan River.

This deck would give guests of Harbor Café scenic views and full appreciation of many significant landmarks in Sheboygan, including the Sheboygan River, the North Pier Lighthouse, the Harbor Centre Marina, the US Coast Guard Station, the Courthouse, and a unique panoramic view of the entire Downtown Sheboygan skyline, to name a few.

The deck is being designed and would be constructed by Quasius Construction. Attached you will find supporting documents of a rendering and vision of our plans.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Jason LaBouve Harbor Café, LLC

920-912-8787

jason@labouve.net

